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 Alistair Whitmore OBJ2016/5083/P 31/10/2016  14:46:39 I object to the proposed rear extension which would be an intrusion into privacy of homes in Achilles 

Road and may well impact on the structural integrity of the wall at the end of our gardens.

I have lived in my house since 1986 and remember when Berridge Mews was granted planning 

permission there were  clear guidelines on distance and height of the development from our property.
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